
SYMPOSIUM 

 

The report is brief. This is my first year as Symposium Chair. The symposium ballot 
for this year will be completed soon, hopefully, before I get to Dallas. If not, 
immediately thereafter. Since this is my first year, I have no history to report. 

 

Riley Probst 

Symposium Chair 


